Hibernian Golf Club Meeting Minutes

Date: April 25/22

Location: Dublin Crossing Pub

Attendees: T Spring Jr, D Kimoto, R Regan-Pollock, B Elliott, B Kobzey, P Kelly

Call to Order: 7:35 PM

Treasurer’s Report: Rob Regan-Pollock:

- Surrey GC:
o 35 confirmed so far, 15 yet to respond. Reminder will be sent
o Sponsor request to be anonymous MB

- Fraserview:
o Payouts will be sent tomorrow

- Refunds:

o Background: Given the change in course requirements for prepayment well in advance of
tournaments, it is difficult to get refunds for medical exemptions. The deposit of our
prepayment varies from course to course.

=  Moved by Rob Regan-Pollock that refunds for medical reasons will only be made if
we can get a refund from the course or if the payment has not been deposited. 2" B
Kobzey. Motion carried

= (If a player can’t play the best thing would be to find someone to take his place).

- Moved to accept report: P Kelly; 2" D Kimoto. Motion carried

Tournament Director’s Report: Bob Kobzey / Barry Elliott:

- Surrey Golf:
o Saturday, May 7 12:50 PM first starting time.
o White tees
o LongDrive Hole 12
o KP

= Tier 1 Hole 16
= Tier 2 Hole 13
= SKP Hole 3
o Desk duty: Thom Spring Jr / Paul Kelly

- Tournament Booking update:
o May 22 —Golden Eagle North course 12:00 start $90.00
o July 16 — Mission
o Aug 13 —Royalwood booked 11 AM start $75.00
o Aug 28 —still trying to find a course.

- Wind-up: After contacting several courses and looking at the budget, Barry will book Guildford for
our wind-up
- Moved to accept report: B Elliott 2" D Kimoto. Motion carried.



Club Captain’s Report: Thom Spring Jr:

- Money list is up to date
- Match Play status will be updated after 5 matches

Trophy Director’s Report: Rob Johnson not present
Director of Marketing’s Report: Wade Pelletier not present.

Social Director’s Report: Kevin Orieux not present

Old Business:

- The Senior Circuit (Bob Kobzey):
o Afew more members have expressed interest in playing “The Mid-Week Tour” starting next
year

New Business:

- Thom Jr raised the possibility of creating a third tier in the future for the Club, to give higher
handicaps a fairer chance to win events. Tabled for future discussion

Next meeting: May 9 @ 7:00 PM via Remote

Meeting adjourned



